MEMO

January 28, 2020

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that | have received the following donations for the Harrison Food Pantry
each in the amount of:

$1000.00 from an anonymous donor

$87.00 from the Harrison High School Guidance Department
$300.00 From the Harrison Men’s Soccer League

$1250.00 from The Church of St. Gregory the Great

| am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini

Director of Community Services




